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Statement from Monroe County Clerk Jamie Romeo 

“The attacks on Officer Seng and the loss of Officer Mazurkiewicz are an 

unimaginable loss for their family, loved ones, and the entire RPD community, and 

our prayers are with everyone grieving this morning. We will not overcome the 

ongoing tragedy of gun violence in our community if we do not call out violence, all 

violence, when we see it. The County Clerk’s Office stands firm with our partners 

in law enforcement and government to bring the full resources of our office to help 

curb the violence and save lives. Hate and violence must know no place in our 

community.” 
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